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14/05/2024

MR Paul Monnington
151 Wyndora AVE
FRESHWATER NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0375 - Abbott Road NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

As a local who frequents South Curl Curl beach, the cafe and club alot I am supportive of the
changes to the SCC Cafe. This will enable it to operate as an improved cafe to better serve
the community. It will also enable it to be more competitive to ensure longevity and it continue
to be an ongoing concern to serve the local community.




